From: Amy Hutzel
To: Fournet, John

Cc: "Craig Goldblatt"; "Laura Thompson"

Subject: PCA Grant

Date: Friday, December 20, 2013 1:27:40 PM

Attachments: <u>image001.qif</u>

John -

Congratulations! Your project, Southern Skyline Boulevard Ridge Trail Extension, is being recommended by Coastal Conservancy, MTC, and ABAG staff for funding under the Priority Conservation Area Grant Program in the amount of \$1,000,000. The Coastal Conservancy board will consider the slate of projects at their March 27 board meeting in Santa Cruz. After that, any projects that are receiving Federal Highway Transportation Funds (versus solely Conservancy state bond funds) will be considered for inclusion in the Transportation Improvement Program by MTC.

We will be in touch in early January to let you know whether you are receiving Conservancy state bond dollars and/or Federal Highway Transportation funds and if there is anything we need from you. For now, we just wanted to let you know the amount and the staff decision. Please do not share outside your agency, as funding is still subject to board authorization and we would like to work with you to do a press release in late March.

Feel free to contact me with any questions and happy holidays!

Best,
Amy Hutzel
Program Manager
San Francisco Bay Area Conservancy
State Coastal Conservancy
510-286-4180
ahutzel@scc.ca.gov


